
Clerk’s Report for 21st October 2023 Parish Council Meeting. 

 

1. Public Issues Received 

 

i) A member of the Public forwarded a video that was recorded whilst 

leading her horses from field to stable past Foxglove Nurseries, in West 

Bank. It was very evident that there was no streetlighting in that vicinity. 

A response from the Parish Councillors notes that it is not a public 

highway therefore there is no responsibility for the Council to provide 

lighting at that point. 

ii) PCSO Annie Newbould issued the November 2023 newsletter which 

was distributed to all Councillors. 

 

2. Playpark 
  
A rota and results collation sheet for general monthly playpark inspections by 
Councillors needs to be completed, which is dependent on how the Council 
would like to manage this task.  
The results of the monthly inspections can be emailed to the clerk, either as an 
‘all clear’, or noting the area/s and equipment which requires attention. 
The clerk can then action any requirements and complete the date in a 
spreadsheet.  
 

 

 


